
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of Public Hearing

on Proposed 2021-2022 Budget

Stair District Library

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, June 21, 
2021, at 5:30 p.m. on the Zoom platform (Zoom access 
information available at stairlib.org and posted on the 
library doors), the District Library Board of Trustees of 
Stair District Library will hold a public hearing to con-
sider the Library’s proposed budget for the 2021-2022 
fi scal year.

The Board may not adopt its proposed budget until 
after the public hearing.  A copy of the proposed bud-
get is available for public inspection during normal 
business hours at the Library, 228 West Main Street, 
Morenci, Michigan.  All interested parties will be given 
an opportunity to be heard at the public hearing re-
garding the proposed budget. 

The property tax millage rate proposed to 
be levied to support the proposed budget will 
be a subject of this hearing.

This notice published by order of the Stair District 
Library Board.

 – STAIR DISTRICT LIBRARY BOARD


